
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/4/2014 4:05:54 PM 
Subject: Ethics Reform

Katherine and Haley,

I have been reviewing S. 1 (Sen. Martin's bill) and a draft version of the House independent investigations bill (that
James got from House Judiciary today) and wanted to brief you both on my comments/concerns tomorrow sometime 
so that we can plan on how to reach out to Senators and House members. I'm open tomorrow morning between 
10:00 and 12:00.

Thanks,
Swati
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